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Tuesday 15 March 2022

Dear Butterfly Class parents

Just to let you know that Laura Ng, new Butterfly Class teacher, will be in school tomorrow to get to
know the school, have a handover with Amanda and meet the class.  She will be at the classroom
door at the beginning and end of the day for you to meet her.  So do introduce yourself to her then!

Laura is excited about starting Grange Park and is very much looking forward to meeting Butterfly
Class tomorrow.

With my very best wishes

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher


